
 
 

 
              Circular 06, 2022                                                          
 
              Dear Parents,                                                                                                            June 30, 2022 
 

• Please be informed that the Open Day is postponed to Saturday, July 16, 2022.                          

Please correct the same in the Handbook. Time : 8⸱30 am to 11⸱30 am.   

• Parents who are interested to enroll their child for the extra-curricular activities :                  

Abacus ( I to IV ), Vedic Maths ( V to VIII ), Classical and Western Dance ( I to VIII )                     

must do the necessary in the School Office on or before July 02, 2022.                                                

The details of the activities are sent to you yesterday.  

• Those students who have not yet paid the amount for Track Suit (Saturday Uniform)              

should pay it on Monday, July 04, 2022. The Track suit will be given to the students                         

on Monday and Tuesday.  

• Parents who have not yet paid the First Installment of School Fees must clear the 

dues                  on or before July 10, 2022. Kindly avoid causing inconvenience to the 

Office Staff and the children due to non-payment of school fees on time.  

 

               

           Brother Sanil Tharayil 
              Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


